
 

Date: 24th February 2014  

GOOD PRACTICE 
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For further information, please contact Rhianwen Condron on Rhianwen.Condron@bamnuttall.co.uk 

  

What is it? 

The BNVO team at C807 Docklands transfer stations have identified the need to communicate the 

site rules in Romanian due to the number of Romanian drivers employed by the hauliers. A simple 

pictorial document has been developed which clearly outlines the key rules together with a pictorial 

representation to aid understanding.  

Moving Forward 

The team are noticing that there have been fewer infringements since introducing this and are taking 

this success further by engaging haulier representatives in the site based forum. 

The team have plans to develop the tool further as the need arises. This good practice 

demonstrates a practical example of a simple solution to drive forward better communications. 

 


